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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Today, I am writing to you in support of SB 1809, the critical next step NEEDED as 

the path forward to create an affordable and equitable healthcare system to meet 

Oregon's constitutional obligation and Oregon's goal of health equity. Too many 

people in Oregon are uninsured, underinsured or bankrupt due to medical debt. In 

this state, located in the richest country in the world, to not have healthcare for all is a 

miscarriage of justice in the court of human rights. I urge our Oregon legislators to do 

the right thing and put in place a comprehensive plan to provide no-cost or very-little-

cost healthcare to ALL Oregonians, regardless of income.  

 

Thank you, 

Franny French 


